
 Beaufort County Schools Educational Technical Center 

 
5700 NC Hwy 33E 

Chocowinity, NC  27817 

252.946.5382 
 

Our Mission is to create an environment that supports culture change and positively impacts academic growth. 
 

   

 

Dear Seniors and Families, 
 

Please be aware of these important dates in preparation for graduation: 
 

Gowns/Caps/Tassels: Jostens’ will be selling the Gown, Cap, and Tassel for $31 online at: 
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productDetail/1459749/Beaufort-County-Ed-Tech-Center/-
/1913361547/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/Cap-and-Gown-Unit/1934256284/ 
When you choose our school, you should see the colors already selected for Ed Tech. This can be purchased 
directly through the company. 
 

Senior Picture Information: Please make sure to get your $50 paid by Tuesday, February 28, 2023.  
March 4, 2023, the photographer will be meeting with students during their scheduled slot at Ribeye’s in 
Washington, NC starting at 2 pm. Students will be getting 2 poses with their graduation gowns, and one 
dress/casual pose. Please sign up for a slot A.S.A.P. Payment of $50 is due by February 24, 2023. Choose “Senior 

Photographs”. This will be paid online at: https://beaufortcountync.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 
May 1st: The deadline to let Ms. Bonner, know if you are having difficulty accessing attire for the graduation 
ceremony.  
 

Graduation Practice: June 16, 2023. Students must be present at 10am. A lunch will be provided after 
practice. Tickets will be handed out at the end of the practice on this day.  
 

Graduation Date/Time: June 17, 2023, at 11 am. Students must be present at 9:30 am. Parents may drop 
them off then and return for graduation at 11 am. 
 

How to Dress for Graduation (under the gown): Men are required to wear dark trousers and a white dress 
shirt and tie under their gowns. Shoes need to be a dark color (brown or black). Women usually wear a 
lightweight dress (slightly above the knees) or a blouse and a skirt that is shorter than the gown, so it does not 
hang below the robe. High heels may be worn but be sure that you walk up and down the stairs without 
falling. Please do not wear flip-flops, as they are not in keeping with dress attire. Thanks! 
   
Thank you for your support as we plan to honor our students who have worked towards this day. As a 
reminder, this process requires your utmost attention as we seek to provide an excellent commencement for 
our Ed Tech Seniors.    
 

Sincerely, 
 

Chynna Bonner & Denise Cherry, Graduation Co-chairs 
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